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 IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Oct 21  First Round of Playoffs at Blueberry 
Oct 28 Semi-Final Playoffs 
Nov 5 Superbowl  
Nov 7 & 9 Cheer Equipment Return 
Nov 8 & 9 Football Equipment Return 
Nov 12 Cheer Banquet at The Chadwick 
  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Fundraiser Raffle 
 
 

Congratulations to the 2017 Fundraiser Raffle 
winners and good luck to everyone again next 
year!  Winners were notified by phone and are 

posted on www.natigerpride.com.  
 
 

Cash prizes included:  1st prize - $2,000; 
2nd prize - $1,000; 3rd prize - $750; 4th prize - $250 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Please respect the cheerleader’s performances during 

the games and especially during halftime.  There is to be 
NO playing in the endzones or game field areas.  

Coaches are permitted to use the endzones to warm up 
their teams prior to their games, but aside from that, no 
one is to be in those areas at any time.  Spectators must 

remain on the track and off of the grass playing field.  
Please be mindful to pick up all garbage and litter.  

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cheer Banquet 
 

Cheerleaders, Coaches, and Families are invited to 
attend a celebration of the 2017 Tiger Pride 

Cheerleading Season!! 
 

Banquet to be held at “The Chadwick” 
Sunday, November 12, 2017  

12:00pm until 4:00pm  
  

Festivities include an awards ceremony & 
recognition, highlights of the season, buffet 

luncheon, and DJ Steve Maffie providing music and 
dancing.   

 

Please fill out the attached Cheer Banquet RSVP 
form and return to your squad’s cheer mom no later 

than Saturday, October 28th.  Questions, please 
call Lauren 412-417-7123.   

 

 
 
 
 

Cheer Equipment Return 
 

Cheer Equipment Return will be 
Tuesday Nov 7th and Thursday Nov 9th  

6:00-7:30pm at the Snack Shack 
All gear must be returned in CLEAN, good 

condition to receive your equipment deposit check 
back.  Equipment to be returned for cheer includes: 

Vest, skirt, jacket, pants, and Pom Poms.  
 
 

  
 
 



 
 
 
 

Football Equipment Return 
 

Football Equipment Return will be 
Wednesday Nov 8th and Thursday Nov 9th  

6:00-7:30pm at the Snack Shack 
All gear must be returned in CLEAN, good 

condition to receive your equipment deposit check 
back.  Equipment to be returned for football 

includes: 
Helmet, shoulder pads, game jersey, game pants, 

practice pants.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Members for 2018 
 

Tiger Pride is a volunteer organization that values 
and relies on parent participation, input, and trust. 

 
The boys and girls who participate in Tiger Pride 

Football and Cheer have memories that carry with 
them into their middle school and high school years 
of football and cheer, and the rest of their lives.  It 
takes fresh parents each year to carry on the work 
and traditions as older kids outgrow their years at 

Tiger Pride.  
 

 Following the current season, the NAFC Board of 
Directors will have several vacant positions.   

 
Please considered to running for one of these 

positions.  There are many committees that are in 
need of caring, hard working, and creative people.   
Visit www.natigerpride.com and click on the Letter 
of Intent link.  Sign and email that letter to NA Tiger 

Pride Board President Scott Stipetich 
scottstipetich@gmail.com by October 31st for 
consideration to be placed on the 2018 Ballot.  

Voting will take place at Equipment Return.      
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North Allegheny Football and Cheer 
Tiger Pride Board of Directors 
P.O. Box 87 
Ingomar, PA 15127 

www.natigerpride.com 

Development   -   Safety    -    Fun 
 



NAFC TIGER PRIDE CHEER BANQUET 

Cheerleaders, Coaches, and Families  

are invited to attend a celebration of the 

 2017 Tiger Pride Cheerleading Season!! 
 

Banquet to be held at “The Chadwick” 

10545 Perry Highway, McCandless Twp. 15090 

Sunday, November 12, 2017 from 12:00 pm until 4:00 pm 
 

 ~ Festivities Include~ 
 

Awards Ceremony & Recognition  
 

Highlights of the Season 
 

Buffet Luncheon 
 

 DJ Steve Maffie providing Music and Dancing 
 

 
 

Please RSVP Below and mail return to your squad’s cheer mom no later than Saturday, October 28th   
Or mail it to Lauren Coll, 8201 Van Buren Dr, Pittsburgh PA 15237 

Questions Please Call Lauren @ 412-417-7123 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------     

 Please complete this form and enclose a check (made out to NAFC) or cash for the total money due, and give to your 

squad’s cheer mom, no later than Saturday October 28, 2017 (or mail it to Lauren depending on season ending) 

Cheer Squad__________________ 

Cheerleader(s) / Coach’s Name Attending (no charge*): _________________________________  

       _________________________________ 

Number of Adults Attending @ $25.00 each:_________ 

Number of Children (siblings) under 10 yrs. attending @ $15.00 each:________ 

Number of Children under 3 yrs. attending @ $0.00 (free): ________ 

Total number of persons attending:_________   

Total amount (cash or check): $ _____________ Check # ________________ 

* The Tiger Pride Organization pays for each cheerleader & coach to attend the banquet.  

    Parents and siblings are welcome and invited to attend at their own expense.* 


